
FROM SUPERINTENDENT WEBB—BOARD MEETING REVIEW  

 

At last night’s Board meeting, Mike Klingner, president of Klinger and Associates, present-

ed a check to Quincy Public Schools for $7,300.  He based his donation on the year he grad-

uated from  QHS, 1973, times 100. Klinger and Associates provided design services for Lin-

coln-Douglas and Iles Elementary.  The firm also designed the QHS storm shelter and pro-

vided testing materials and special inspections for the building project.  Mr. Klingner 

thanked the Board for the opportunity to be involved in these projects.  He said he appreci-

ates the Board’s vision for this community. 

  

The District has several surplus vehicles for sale.  Sealed bids must be submitted to the 

Business Office at 1416 Maine by 3:00 p.m. on February 6.  For more information on availa-

ble vehicles and minimum bid amounts, see the Quincy Public School District Facebook 

page or contact Dane Barnes, Maintenance Director, at 217.653.1993. 

 

The Board approved submission of the Teacher Residency Planning Grant.  The grant 

would be a partnership with Quincy University to offer a full-year residency position for 

candidates with a bachelor’s degree interested in completing their teacher education licen-

sure.  If received, $50,000 would be awarded for 2019-2020 as a planning year and $200,000 

each subsequent year for up to five years.  This would be an incentive for people interested 

in teaching and would help the District with recruitment. 

 

A public hearing was held during the Board meeting concerning the intent to sell 

$6,700,000 in Health Life Safety Bonds for projects scheduled for summer 2019 and sum-

mer 2020.  Some of the projects approved by ISBE include:  upper gym floor, girl’s locker 

room upgrades, and stage rigging, curtains and shell at QJHS.  Flinn Stadium track will be 

repaired and increased from six to eight lanes.  Baldwin gym balcony railing and roof will 

be repaired.  Six entry doors will be replaced at ECFC.  The Board is expected to pass a res-

olution in February to sell the bonds. 

 

The home built by the QAVTC Building Trades students at 515 S. 17th Street sold at the 

minimum bid of $95,000.  The district is giving $3,000 for closing costs and $950 for radon 

mitigation. 

 

 
 

    Roy Webb 

    Superintendent 

 

UPDATE 
Q ui nc y Pub l i c  
Schoo l s  
New s l e t t e r  

January 23, 2019 



1416 Maine Street 

Quincy , IL  62301 

Phone: 217-223-8700 

Fax: 217-228-7162 

January  2019 

Q u i n c y Pu b l i c  Sc h o o ls  

Friday, February 15 

1/2 Day Student Attendance 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

 

NO SCHOOL 

Monday, February 18 

Presidents’ Day 

 

APARTMENT FOR RENT  

2 bed/1 bath upper level 

apartment, shared garage, 

free access laundry in 

basement, eat in kitchen 

plus dining room, enclosed 

back porch, water and util-

ities responsibility of tenant, mainte-

nance free yard, (small) pets considered 

with extra deposit---1800 Spring, 

Quincy, IL .  Available in March.   If in-

terested call Janet at 217.257.0581. 

The Quincy Senior High 

School theatre depart-

ment will open 2019 with 

the well-known comedy 

Arsenic and Old Lace.  

 An uproarious farce on 

plays involving mur-

der, Arsenic and Old 

Lace has become a classic!  Show dates are 

February 14, 15, 16 at 7:30 pm at the QHS 

Theatre.  Tickets go on sale February 1st by 

calling the QHS Music Office at 

217.224.3774.  


